
 

 

October is the month of the Rosary … 

 

Rosary Club for Year 3 – 6 

starts on 

Friday 4th October 2024 

at 

12.15 pm 

If your child has Rosary beads them please 

bring them to school otherwise, we can 

provide Rosary beads for the club.  

 

Mrs Conley will meet children in the Blue 

Room 
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